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  Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. 

November 20, 2008 
         VIA E-MAIL and Mail 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2701 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
Re: Procedural Order #3 
       Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. Application for 2009 Electricity  
       Distribution Rates - Board File No EB-2008-0237 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Further to Procedural Order #3, please find our response to the requests below: 

 1a) NOTL Hydro has in our opinion provided detailed responses to all 
interrogatory questions posed by OEB staff and Intervenors.  Should the other 
participants require further discovery we would be pleased to provide additional 
information.  It is our understanding that the purpose of a Technical Conference 
is to clarify the interrogatories and the expectations for required responses.  We 
found that a few teleconferences brokered by the OEB staff were successful in 
this regard.  For efficiency, we would recommend teleconferences as required 
rather than a Technical Conference. 

1b) We are unaware at this time of any issues requiring settlement.    

1c) For the sake of cost effectiveness, we would prefer a written hearing.  

Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Jim Huntingdon 
President 


